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FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
  

 



 

 
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 

Sunday, September 8, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE     

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                    Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP       

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS 

*PRAISE SONGS   “Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty”     #2 
   “Raise a Hallelujah!”     Power Point 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM  Brooke Ann Dieters 

PRESENTATION OF 3RD GRADE BIBLES  

 RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
~Children age 4 – 2nd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

MESSAGE    “What is the Lesson in Sores, Infectious Diseases, Mold and Mildew?” 
Bible Text:  Leviticus 13:1 – 8, 45 – 46   

SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS    
~Special Music  “Precious Memories”    Katelyn Van Roekel 

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER 

*BENEDICTION                                     

*SONG OF PARTING  “We Are Called to Be God’s People” vs. 1             #779 

*POSTLUDE        

 

 

 

 

 

 



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 

9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeters:  Chris & Janet Feikema    

Organist:  Courtnie Fleshman  Video Recording:  Levi Horstman 

Fellowship Cookies provided by Ali Ranschau & Carolyn Huyser     

Healthy snacks provided by Carolyn Huyser 

Nursery Caregivers:  Ann Rozeboom, Brittany Halma, Rachel Teunissen 

Children & Worship Leader: Eileen   Banner Bearers:  Taylor Brower & Brexten Van Zee 

Children & Worship Greeters: Bonnie VG, Lisa VR, Brittany VO, Caitlyn L, Easton F 

 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ September 15 

9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeters:  Kyle & Christina Haahr    

Organist:  Amber Van Essen  Video Recording:  Arin Horstman 

Fellowship Cookies provided by Jill Klarenbeek & Donna Tilstra 

Healthy snacks provided by Bev Arp 

Nursery Caregivers:  Kassidy Van Ginkel, Danielle Koedam, Kadance Payne 

Children & Worship Leader: Eileen   Banner Bearers:  Elliss Fleshman & Eli Erpenbach 

Children & Worship Greeters: Melissa R, Angie VB, Mariah VB, Shaela VW, Alexa VW 

 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is James Van Ginkel & Keith Van Der Brink. 

If you have an agenda item for the elder or consistory meeting, please let Pastor Rob know by Tuesday, 

September 10. 

Nomination slips for elder and deacon are due today.  We will leave the box out by the mailboxes for the day 

if you need to drop them off later. 

We are looking for the right individual to fill the volunteer Nursery Coordinator position.  This position is 

responsible for overseeing the nursery, coordinating volunteers, and making sure the nursery runs smoothly and 

safely.  If you are interested in this position and would like more information, please contact Pastor Rob. 

Serendipity Bible Study will meet on Friday, September 13 at 1:00pm at the home of Eileen Denekas. 

Daughters of the King Kick Off! 7 pm September 25 @ First Reformed Inwood for girls 3rd – 8th grade. This 

year’s theme is “Strong and Courageous: Women of the Bible”. We meet the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays from 7 – 

8:30 pm.  If you have a daughter in one of these grades and would like her to join us, please contact Dori Horstman 

at 712.330.7966 or gofishin@alliancecom.net.   

Impact will begin at 7pm on September 11.  Impact is for any student entering 9th-12th grades. Bring a 

friend!  Check out the website for upcoming meetings and events! Any questions - contact Anita at (712) 540-

1521 or anita.vanv@yahoo.com. 

Our next women’s ministry meeting will be on September 18 at 6:30. Please put this down on your calendar. 

If you have any concerns or anything that should be added to the agenda, please contact Ann Rozeboom.  Call, 

email, or text Ann at 605-261-2234. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sermon and Worship Service videos/audio can be found on the  

First Reformed Church Website - www.frcinwood.org 

mailto:gofishin@alliancecom.net
mailto:anita.vanv@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 
 

 

• This morning we celebrate the sacrament of baptism for Brooke Ann Dieters, the daughter of Mark & Carrie 

Dieters. 
 
 

• This morning we will be handing out twelve third-grade bibles.  Pray for our students as we start another Sunday 

school year. 
 

• Congratulations to Clarence & Marlene Van’t Hul today as they celebrate 65 years of marriage.  The rolls today 

are in honor of their special day. 
 

• Rich Bos has undergone additional testing this week at the Mayo clinic for his heart issues. 
 

• Justin Brower is scheduled for another MRI of his brain.  Pray that they may find answers. 
 

• Betty Teunissen’s great-grandson, Cole, has Terthef disease that affects the growth and blood flow of his femur 

bone.  Pray for healing. 
 

• Jake Dieters will begin his next round of chemo treatment tomorrow, September 8.  Pray for strength and a good 

week for him. 
 

• Loren Klarenbeek remains at Sanford in Sioux Falls. He is gaining and they are trying to get his blood regulated.  
 

• Continue to pray for those who are battling cancer – Melissa Moser, Merle Tilstra, Jake Dieters, Ron Zylstra and 

others from our families and communities. 
 

• Continue to pray for Taryn & Josie Slade as they recover in a Minneapolis hospital from burns suffered in an 

auto accident. 
 

• Easton Jacobson continues to recover from a brain bleed.  Keep him in your prayers. 
 

• Paula Halma’s mother, Lavina Brands, had a mild stroke last week.  She is home and doing better.  Keep her in 

your prayers. 
 

• Fonda Kooistra was diagnosed with a type of blood cancer.  Pray for Fonda as she determines if treatment is a 

good option at her age. 
 

• Melissa Moser will be taking her third and final round of treatment on September 16 and 17.  Keep Melissa and 

her family in your prayers. 
 

Cadet Kick-off night will be on 

Wednesday, September 25 at the Inwood 

City Park (ball field) starting at 7 

pm.  Any 3rd - 8th grade boys and their 

fathers are invited to join us. 

 

 

 

A t-shirt fundraiser for Jake Dieters has been organized. 

Order deadline is September 13.    The link to order is 

https://teamjakefundraiser2019.itemorder.com/sale.  Jody 
Van Zee is the contact/delivery person and can be reached 

at 712-541-0347 or jbrower10@hotmail.com for any 

questions.  
 

The Memory Loss Support Group will be 

meeting on Wednesday, September 11, 2019 at 

1:00 pm at Whispering Heights.  This Support 

Group is open to anyone who lives with or cares 

for someone affected by dementia of any 

kind.   For more information, please contact 

Melinda at 712-476-8214. New members are 

always welcome! 

 

CHRISTIAN PLAY DAYS:It’s time to start thinking about the 
fall session of Christian Play Days!  This preschool opportunity, 
sponsored by the Bethlehem Lutheran Church, Inwood, 

provides a non-denominational Christian environment for 
children to gather together each Tuesday and Thursday 
morning from 9:00 to 11:00 beginning on October 1 and 

continuing through November 14.  Children who meet the 
requirements from age 3 until beginning kindergarten are 
welcome to attend.  If you are interested in enrolling your 

child, or would like additional information, please contact 
Eileen Denekas at 712-753-4877.  The registration deadline is 
Tuesday, September 10.  You are encouraged to respond as 

soon as possible because it often fills up fast. 

 

 

The Inwood Cadet Club is looking for a few 

men that would be willing to help out as 

Counselors or Helpers for the upcoming year.  If 

you would be willing or have any question please 

contact Heath Van Voorst  (712-470-1480) or 

Howard Koedam (605-351-1946) 

 

The Inwood Christian School Board will be meeting on Monday, 

September 9, at 7:00 p.m. in the school office. 

 

https://teamjakefundraiser2019.itemorder.com/sale
mailto:jbrower10@hotmail.com


 

Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
Monday is Pastor Rob’s day off 

 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brouwer, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the third Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Chris Lapka      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary/Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol ~ (712)753-2367 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 
 
 
 
 
Please call (712)753-4818 or email frcinwood@gmail.com to submit items for the bulletin by Thursday morning.  
Bonnie is in the church office Thursday and Friday 8 am – noon.   

mailto:pastorrob@alliancecom.net
mailto:frcinwood@gmail.com

